As part of the "Face" project belonging to "Erasmus +", I was given the
opportunity to participate in the 3rd mobility of the "Face" project from 25 to
31 October, to Cyprus, accompanied by two school teachers. During the week
of the trip, I stayed at the Kourloulis family home, having as partners two
brothers, Panos and Georgia. Despite that I didn’t stay in the house of the
cypriot guy who I hosted in Portugal, I was not too grateful for all the
hospitality and comfort that the family provided me. I was also very grateful
for all the attention paid to me in allowing me to choose according to what I
most wanted to do or where I would like to go, as well as to give me the
opportunity to taste the most famous dishes of traditional greek and cypriot
food. Throughout the week we had the opportunity to participate in various
workshops, games and conversations about the EU and the Schengen
agreement, we visited cypriot cities such as Limassol and Nicosia and some
smaller towns. It was fantastic to be able to absorb the architectural
characteristics of the different cities and places on the island. What fascinated
me the most was the contact and the experiences with many interesting
people from so different countries. People with different habits and cultures all
together due the unity and collective learning. It was absolutely magical to
experience. I will forever remember this experience as the first trip that I got
involved in the culture of a country. I met the natives, discovered and tasted
the traditional gastronomy, contemplated both the architectural style of the
cities and the natural beauty of the island's landscapes. I the back to Portugal
we stopped in Athens, and because the time between the flights was too long
we had another amazing opportunity. So, we were, during an unbeliveble day,
in Athens. We saw the famous acropolis! At that time it was impossible to
express my level of gratitude through words. This trip was simply perfect in all
aspects without any doubt, and all due the collective work of all involved in
this unique project which is "Erasmus +".
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